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A FELLOWSHIP OF WESLEY AN HOLINESS SCHOLARS 
ESTABLISHED IN 1965 

Dale B. Worcester 
313 S. Water 
Monroeville IN 46773 

Dear Brother Worcester: 

PHONE: 606/858-4091 
FAX: 606/858-4096 

Tue, Sep 1 5, 1992 

Thank you for your note of April 27, which has finally reached me. I apologize 
for the delay in replying. 

I am sorry to hear of the difficult times you have been through. We will, of 
course, gladly enter you as an honorary member on our rolls. 

In view of the fact that you weren't able earlier to notify us that you had retired, 
we will be happy to refund your membership contribution for the last two years. 
We will be sending you a check for $30.00. 

Thank you again. May you deeply sense God's presence in these days. 

Sincerely, 

Howard A. Snyder 
Secretary-Treasurer 

ANNUAL CONFERENCE THE FIRST FRIDAY AND SATURDAY OF EACH NOVEMBER 
1992 CONFERENCE NOVEMBER 6-7, ASHLAND THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY, ASHLAND, OHIO 


